
 

 

Coordinator of Instruction & School Support Announcement 

Central Office 

It gives me great pleasure to announce the secondment of Denise Budgen as a 
Coordinator of Instruction & School Support at Central Office.  Mrs. Budgen has been 

Principal Educator at Southeast Elementary 
campus since 2014.  She started as a teacher with 
FFCA in 2000.  She has also served as Principal 
Educator at our Northwest Elementary campus.  
Denise holds a Bachelor’s Degree in Education 
from the University of Calgary and a Master’s 
Degree in Educational Leadership from Gonzaga 
University.  
 

Denise shares the following thought on taking on 
this secondment at Central Office: “I am excited to 
join the Central Office team and to work in this 
newly organized role with Justin Kool. While I will 
miss the daily contact with my dear colleagues and 
students at Southeast Elementary, I look forward to 
creating memories, celebrating achievements and 
solving challenges alongside the talented and 
dedicated staff at all of our campuses.”  

 
We are extremely pleased that Denise has accepted this new challenge. 

 

Kurtis Leinweber, Deputy Superintendent/Chief Operations Officer 


